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DIVISION OF
Industrial Chemistry

G. S. WHITBY, Director

October 28th 1929.

■

Sir Arthur W. Currie, 
McGill University, 
Montreal, Que.

Dear Sir Arthur;

, Thanks for your letter of October
■v'a* -1 n°te that you feel that the creation of an

Honorary Professorship might give rise to difficulties, 
ana 1 am entirely prepared to accept your decision and 
nou to press the matter any further.

Yours sincerely,
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